
Village of Tolono Board of Trustees 
Public Hearing 
June 15, 2021 

 
The Village of Tolono Board of Trustees (“Board”) met on June 15, 2021 in the Police Station, 
located at 205 E. Main St., Tolono, IL.  President Robert Murphy called the meeting to order at 
6:07pm.  Roll call found the following trustees present:  Vicki Buffo, Jared Robbins and 
Terrence Stuber.  Trustee Kyle Hayden arrived late.  Trustees Ann Jack Haluzak and Ryan 
Perry were absent.  Also present was Clerk Brandy Dalton. 
 
There was no public in attendance. 
 
The Board members discussed some items in the appropriation ordinance. 
 
Motion by Stuber, second by Buffo to adjourn the meeting at 6:14pm.  Motion passed via voice 
vote. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Brandy Dalton, RMC, CMC 
Village Clerk 
 

 


